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Hi All, 

  Wow what a year!! I can’t believe another 

year has passed as president. We had record 

turnout for the Kickoff Party and Christmas 

Party. Things were really looking up for lots of 

activities. Then we all got blindsided by 

COVID 19. Hope everyone is starting to 

venture out with the nice weather.   
 

   It’s been great being President again and I 

hope everyone enjoyed the events we did have.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

all our members for supporting all the club 

activities.  And also a big Thank You to the 

board members for all their hard work this past 

year, without their dedication, all the club 

events would not have taken place.   
 

  I am now turning the helm over to a familiar 

face, Bob Snoby.                
 

Stay Safe and I will see you around.  

 

Harry 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

            

 

 

 

 
                     
             

                 
 
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Hello All, 

  We are happy to announce our ski club officers for 

2020-21.  Check it out on page 2 for the list of our new 

Executive Board.  If members have any questions or 

new ideas for the club,  please feel free to contact any 

officers. 

  As you know COVID-19 has taken a toll on all club 

activities.  As we await orders to proceed to the green 

phase, we will look forward to opening some club 

activities. The first being the annual club picnic to be 

held on July 19. This is an outdoor event which affords 

us some lee way as to how we can have this activity and 

maintain “social distancing”. 

  The board is now exploring ways to proceed. Some 

ideas are the event will be catered with food being 

served by those individuals eliminating the need for 

members to bring covered dishes. All beverages will be 

in cans. All utensils will be individually wrapped. No 

shot ski this year. We will have more information as the 

plan develops. 

  Finally, I would like to remind all club members to 

support our local businesses.  We have many club 

members who are business owners and they will surely 

appreciate your business.   Thanks for your assistance! 

 Stay safe,  

Bob 

             President’s Messages…     

   Dates to Remember….  
 

 
   Summer:  Adopt-a-Highway   

     Date to be announced 

 

   July 19:    Annual Family Picnic 

     Solomon Run Fire  

      Hall Pavilion 
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Trivia Night (Thursday, June 25)  -  Cancelled.   
           

  Refunds were given back in May.   We are hoping to 

hold this event next year.  Stay tune! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
        

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, September 21 at 7pm  

 Club Mixer/Meeting  

 at Westwood Capri Restaurant Pizzeria   

 

   Our Mixers/Meetings have been well attended during 

the summer. So start the new Fall season right and join 

us at a new place for our September’s club mixer: 

Westwood Capri Pizza. The Capri Pizza recently moved 

to the Westwood Plaza on Minno Drive (off of Goucher 

Street). They serve bottle beer (some craft beers) and 

wine. [Sorry they do no have draft beer or mixed drinks.] 

 

 
 \ 

The Good Times is published monthly and  

distributed to members of the  

Greater Johnstown  Athletic Ski Club 

P.O. Box 937 Johnstown, PA 15907 

Items in this newsletter are subject to change.  

 

President Bob Snoby 

814.242.6614 
 

Newsletter Director 

Barbara Visnovsky 

814.255.1780 
 
 

For membership application, call  
 

 Annette Kamzik 

 814.536-7325 
   

Contact us  at: 
 

johnstownskiclub@gmail.com 
 

 
      

 

 

Ski Club Officers for 2020-21: 
       

   President:             Bob Snoby                                                                                                           
 

  Vice-President:    Annette Kamzik 
 

   Secretary:          Betty McPherson 
         

 Treasurer:          Judy Adams 
   
  Financial Dr:     Judy Crookston     

 

  Communications Dr:  Karen Hogue 
 

  Newsletter Editor:   Barbara Visnovsky  
 

  Trustees:     Marsha Flowers    

         Conrad Sikirica 

         AJ Stumpo 

              

Harry Graham stays on as Past President. 

 

  Thank you for agreeing to serve!  
  Congratulations to all and a special welcome to our 

new officers!     

 
 

Reminder: 
 
 

 

Last dates for 2020-21 season pass discount deals 

for the following local ski resorts.    

 Blue Knob:     Last date is JUNE 30.    

 Hidden Valley:   Last date is JUNE 15.    

 Laurel Mountain:  Last date  is JUNE 15.   

 Seven Springs:   Last date is JUNE 15.   
   
  For updated information, check out the ski resorts’ 

web site. 
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**Paid ad**     

  
  

 
 
  

 5.1 cu ft Kenmore Upright Freezer 
 $125 

       It is in great working condition!                                                      
     Call 814-539-3490 or  

    email rsnobees@atlanticbb.net. 

          

Condolences to…  

 
    Eddie Vatavuk’s family and 

       friends on his  passing at the 

end of  April.   Eddie had been a ski 

club member since near the start of   

this club. You could find him 

spinning around  the dance  floor 

especially to country or polkas 

music (he  was  always  the “Pro”  

ballroom dancer making you the 

“Star” on the dance floor), skiing at 

Blue Knob, or on ski trips out West.     
 

He will be missed by all 

ski  club  friends!    
      

                     Did You Know  ?            

mailto:rsnobees@atlanticbb.net

